
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0213

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 03/08/2021

Development:

Location :

Extension of the existing depot to provide additional bus parking facilities comprising a total of 221 bus spaces 

(including 45 electric bus parking spaces), 33 car parking spaces (including 15 electric car parking spaces), 5 

motorcycle parking spaces and 30 bicycle parking spaces; revisions to the layout and configuration of the existing 

bus and car parking areas; the installation of electric vehicle charging units and associated infrastructure; new 

vehicular entrance/egress arrangement (including barrier and ramp) to Ballymount Avenue on the north-eastern 

site boundary; the provision of 4 pedestrian entrances located on the south-eastern, south-western and north-

eastern site boundaries; internal roads and pedestrian pathways; minor elevational amendments to the existing 

transport depot building (relocation and addition of roller shutter doors and relocation of signage); hard and soft 

landscaping; boundary treatments; changes in level; lighting; surface water drainage; piped infrastructure and 

ducting, and all associated site excavation and development works above and below ground. (The development 

will also include the underground diversion of the existing ESB power line traversing the south-eastern corner of 

the site.)

12, Ballymount Road Lower, Dublin 12



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

#####################

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1 Proposed dvelopment is at a location where there is an existing 33" watermain at site that 

needs special protection from any       

      site works. 

     Prior to commencement of development obtain a letter of conformation of feasibilityof 

proposed development from Irish 

    Water.

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

- Where relevant prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall 

enter into waste water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




